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26. The Secretary and Treasurer appoint their own assistants wh,
.however, not being elected, are not thereby eniitled to a vote.

.. AUXILIARY NOTES.
The Toronto W. A. wishes to the individual members of the

Woman's Auxiliary a most Holy and Happy Christmas. It trying
more fully to realize the vast importance of the Saviourz .bir th to us,
we shall become mure and more earnest in our endeavor to spread
abroad the Gospel message. " Unto you is bora this day a Saviour
which:is Christ-the Lord."

The November Board meeting was held in St. Simon's Chúrch
schoolhouse and largely attended. The Diocesan President, .Mrs.
Williamson, had recoveréd from lier recent severe iliiness sufficiently
'to permit her to -appear for a few minutes at the afteinoon session.
Miss Symonds from the Blackfoot Home, Miss Hoskin from Yale,
B.C.,.aüd Mr. Stringer from Mackenzie RiveiDiocese, all.gave short
addres§es.

The Toronto Diocesan Président desires through the LZALET to
press her most earnest gratitude to the members of her own W. A.,

to the Central Board. and others, for their many sympathetic.and
loving letters during her illness, and above all for-the intercessions and
prayers.so constantly offered on ber behalf.

The- Church ELangelist," Aberdeen Chambers, corner Victoria
and Adelaide Sts., Toronto, offers the paper for $z.oo per annum to
membérs-of the W. A. Under the head of the W. A. page will-be
found-reading matter supplied by the six Auxiliaries in regular order,
also by ihe.Provincial.Board and Algoma in their turn.

St. Luke's Branch W. A., Toronto, held their anniversary -and
thankoffering service on Nov. 6th. The sermon was preached by the
Rev.. A. H. Baldwin, of All Saints, Toronto, from the words, "Ye are
my friends," showing that, zst-the-friends of Christ should'behave in
their-homes, and in-their common-dealings-with the ouirde word, that
the world might be convinced and won for Christ; 2nd-the friends.of
Christ should be an example to the:believers• 3rd-that the·friends-of
Christ should study to show themselves approved of God. Mr..
Baldwin counselled all.members of the W. A. to be living witnesses of
the Truth which theyýsqught to send to others.

-Mr. Matheson writing-from·Onion Lake-to the-Colborne Branch-of
the W. A,.says. "Your bale àrrived some days before your letter. We
are deeply grateful to you for the help given to usin this way. The
quilts-are splendid,,and the boys' clothes ýfit nicely. The under vests
werejust what I needed for my own, little girls. Very-many thanks
for each.and all of the articles in the bale. More than- all we value
the love and sympathy shown to us in our work. May ihe Mascer
abundantly·bless the·work done by you for Him." The Rev. Alfred

-Cook writesfôm Kutawa to the Editor-in-Chief of the LE&LBT to


